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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to oppose Senate Bill 767. This is a rushed piece of legislature. It limits 

power for Oregon Charter schools, and decreases children’s access to quality and 

needs based education. This bill will negatively effect children across Oregon, and 

limit their right to choose. This should not be considered an"emergency" bill. It is 

being rushed through and is not a true emergency. Students in Oregon need every 

opportunity to receive high quality education. There is no reason to be passing 

legislation that limits choice.   

Sincerely yours, 

Rebecca Rampton 

Medford OR 


